
Lavaca County 4-H 
Update 

January 21,  2021 
Check Out: ​https://lavaca.agrilife.org/​ and 

https://www.facebook.com/LavacaCounty4H 

Screening Forms and Masks 

So much has been happening that this month’s updates have been once a week.  I 

suspect that with this one or maybe the next we will go back to every other week.  ​Today’s 

message is being sent separately by clubs.  In the body of the message that this 

email is attached to you will find a link that is unique to your club. The link is a 

digital version of the COVID form for your club meetings. If you attend a meeting 

of another club other than your own, you will need to complete a paper form or use 

their code.  You can still also use the paper form, but for many people the ability 

to do the form on their phone is handy.  For each event we have, like the upcoming 

Fashion workshop, there will be a separate digital link.  ​This helps us put the forms in 

the correct folders in my cloud drive.  It is important that you wait until the day of your 

event to fill out the form and that you put the correct date on the form.  As a reminder 

the COVID form and the masks are required at all meetings and activities.  The club 

managers will also be receiving a QR code that can be scanned upon arrival to your meeting 

to access the form.  

Congratulations to the Exhibitors at the 

 Moulton Stock Show and Good Luck to all  

Hallettsville Jr. Livestock Stock Show Participants this weekend! 

There will be show supplies for sale at the Hallettsville Jr. Livestock Show. 

Lavaca County 4-H T-Shirt Design Contest 
The  Winning Design will be printed on the next t-shirt!  

Entries are due in the office by March 3rd 

Click the link below or stop by the office to pick up entry forms 
h​ttps://lavaca.agrilife.org/event/lavaca-county-4-h-t-shirt-design-contest-deadline-march-3rd/  

https://lavaca.agrilife.org/
https://www.facebook.com/LavacaCounty4H
https://lavaca.agrilife.org/event/lavaca-county-4-h-t-shirt-design-contest-deadline-march-3rd/


 

The Lavaca County Fashion Show and Storyboard contests are going to 

be held on the weekend of February 26-28. The date, time, and 

location will be announced soon.  If you would like to participate but are 

unavailable for part or all of that weekend please let Natalie know.   

Shooting Sports Coaches Training 

A one day Shooting Sports Coaches Certification Training will be held on March 13 

at the Texas 4-H Center at Lake Brownwood.  Click this link for details: 

https://texas4hcenter.tamu.edu/files/2021/01/D7-SS-Coach-Training-Website-le

tter.pdf 

https://texas4hcenter.tamu.edu/files/2021/01/D7-SS-Coach-Training-Website-letter.pdf
https://texas4hcenter.tamu.edu/files/2021/01/D7-SS-Coach-Training-Website-letter.pdf


 

With the cancellation of the February 6, 2021 Texas 4-H Dairy Judging Contest which 
was to be held in Sulphur Springs, the All Texas Dairy Show has offered to serve as a 
host for the District 4-H contests for 4, 8, 10 and 11 along with our Texas 4-H National 
Qualifier event. ​The event will be on Thursday, March 11 in Abilene at the Taylor 
County Expo. ​**Note** Should this event be cancelled for any reason, the Texas 
4-H will host a virtual Dairy Judging Contest in April 

 

Scholarships 

Seniors who are applying for the Opportunity Scholarship need to get a copy of their 

application (either email or in person) to Natalie for review.  ​Please include the 
verification form. These items need to be turned into Natalie by the end of January.   

Seniors were also e-mailed the Extension Education Association Scholarship 

Application this week. 



RECORDBOOKS 

A committee has been established to review the current 
record book format.  There will not be any changes this 
year but the committee will consider possible changes for 
the 2021-22 4-H year.  Even if you have never done a 
record book, the committee wants your opinions to 
determine whether any changes need to be made.  Please 
take this survey by January 31st. 
https://tinyurl.com/y5zm2vca 

 

Dates and Reminders: 

 

 ​Photography contest deadline is February 5th.  See the county 

website or the January 8th update for details. 

District 11 Food Challenge is set for April 10th​ --if you are part of 

a team that advanced from our county competition in October and are 

unable to participate please communicate with both your team and our office as 

soon as possible. 

District 11 Spring Spectacular -April 16 & 17​-watch the county website 

and the District 11 website for details --this is Fashion Show, Educational 

Presentations, Quiz Bowls, Share-The-Fun and Consumer Decision Making. 

Contests may be a little different this year as they make adaptations for COVID. 

Locations to be announced.  

District 11 as part of the MultiDistrict Horse Judging April 16-17 

District 11 as part of the MultiDistrict Livestock Judging - April 24 

The Texas 4-H website has pages specific to the projects that 

have lots of helpful information and the Explore Guides are 

available to help you complete project activities.  Check them out 

at ​https://texas4-h.tamu.edu/resources/   

https://tinyurl.com/y5zm2vca
https://texas4-h.tamu.edu/resources/


Remember, also, to read the weekly e-mails you receive from 

Texas 4-H as they often have opportunities that do not get 

mentioned in this update.   

This update is sent via email to all actively enrolled members and leaders.  It is 
also posted on the county website.  If you know of someone who is not receiving 
the updates, please have them check their Spam folders and their enrollment. 
Thanks!  
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